PLEASURE RIDGE PARK MAGNET CAREER ACADEMY

August 14, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians:

In order to better prepare students for the technological world in which they must live and work, PRPHS will be requiring our 9th and 10th Advanced Math, Pre-Calculus, Calculus, Statistics, and all juniors taking Algebra II to use a TI-83 or TI-84 Plus Graphing Calculator.  Their calculator will be used daily in class and for homework assignments.  Students may rent a calculator through our math department or they may purchase one elsewhere.  During the first week of school, the math teacher will be collecting money from students who need to rent a calculator.  Batteries for rented calculators will be available throughout the year from the math teacher.

· To rent a TI-83 or TI-84 Plus for one trimester:  Return a completed Rental Contract with $20.00 cash or a check payable to PRP High School.

· Rented calculators will only be issued if both a Rental Contract and the rental fee have been received by the math teacher.

· Rented calculators will be specifically marked as property of PRP High School.

· If you would like to purchase a calculator, they cost approximately $110.00 in stores.  We suggest you ‘mark’ yours appropriately, too.

At the end of the year, the calculators will be returned to the math teacher.  The $20.00 will not be returned to the students – you may consider this fee as a user’s fee.  For any student who wishes to purchase a calculator at the end of the school year for use in college, their $20.00 will serve as credit and they will need to pay the remaining cost of the calculator according to the market value (currently approximately $100.00).  The math teacher will be ‘spot-checking’ the PRPHS calculators to assess their condition throughout the year.  If a problem arises, the student’s parents/guardians will be notified.  The student will be responsible for paying the market value (approximately $90.00) for any broken or lost calculator and an additional $2P0.00 rental fee to use another calculator during the remainder of the school year.

If you have any questions regarding this rental program for calculators, feel free to either send a note or contact your child’s math teacher at 485-8311.

Sincerely,

The PRP Math Department
